
 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To celebrate maths and raise money for the NSPCC, we will be                                

supporting “NSPCC Number Day” on Friday 4th February. 
 
We would love all children (and staff) to come to school wearing                               
numbers, dressed up as a number or anything involving numbers                                   
in exchange for a donation to the NSPCC. 

Please do not buy a new outfit/costume for your child(ren) - your child(ren) can wear a 
ONESIE or you can be creative with paper, stickers or material to create numbers!   

On the day, all children will be doing lots of fun number based activities in their         
classes. 

Please make donations via your child’s ParentPay account.  We are unable to accept 
any money sent into school.  Thank you. 

The NSPCC’s work is focused on helping those children in greatest danger and distress.  
The NPSCC believes that all children deserve a childhood free from harm.  Sadly, many 
children’s lives are far from happy  

The Covid-19 pandemic has been a difficult time for everyone, but many children have 
been experiencing abuse and neglect at home, increased risk online and further         
pressures on their mental health. It’s also had an effect on younger children, with an     
increase in children under 11 turning to the NSPCC ChildLine service for help with    
mental health issues. 

The money raised from Number Day will help fund many services including ChildLine, 
the helpline for children and young people with nowhere else to turn. 

         Thank you for supporting this worthwhile cause.   

                We are looking forward to a fun day! 
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